
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Spring 2025 - Trained By The Gospel - “Gospel Blueprint for LIfe - Week 5” 

Monday, Feb. 3 - Sunday, Feb. 9 (Week 1) 

 

CAB ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

1.​ On Saturday, February 22 at 6 PM the Prime Timers will be joined by the CAB Youth Group for a potluck 

dinner, a testimony by Jim Moylan, and then a friendly generational challenge of wits! Prime Timers, 

please sign up in our Monday email newsletter and indicate what dinner item you will bring. If you have 

any questions, please contact Kris Rienstra at kgrienstra@gmail.com  

2.​ Our Outreach Team is collecting diapers (sizes 3, 4, 5, & 6, along with wipes) to support the Pregnancy 

Resource Center. Diapers can be dropped off at church on Sunday mornings. If you have any questions 

please reach out to Pam Romano at 4n4romano@gmail.com  

3.​ We hope you will join us every Tuesday night at 6:30 PM for our weekly prayer gathering. 

4.​ We will be holding our next Child Dedication Class this Saturday, February 8 at 10 AM. To sign up to 

attend or if you have any questions, please contact our BergenKIDS Director, Barbara Krieger at 

barbara.krieger@churchatbergen.org  
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